
Chair Clem and members of  the committee, 

I'm Clair Klock, a retired farmer from Corbett, OR. The intregity of prime primeland has been 

whittled away at for decades. I urge your opposition to HB 3050. There should be no exception 

to building of non-farm structures on EFU (Prime farmland). We are continuing to do a 

disservice to future generations when this activity is allowed. Solar developments are no 

exception. 

Thank you. 

 


